

SOLOMON ZEIDES

rabbi

SYNAGOGUE OFFICERS
CHARLES K. YOGEL

president

PAUL SESSLER

executive vice president

OSCAR SCHULDIN

vice president

RICHARD FISCHER

vice president

KAY WEITZMAN

vice president

GERALD MARENOFF

secretary
MICHAEL SCHORR

treasurer

LEW BOWITCH

LEW BOWING

financial secretary

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

JOSEPH COHEN

NATALIE FINKEL

JAY FREIER

HERBERT JACOBS

LOUIS KATZ

JOEL LEVINE

GEORGE PADDEN

MARTIN SCHNELL

EUGENE WEISBERT

PAUL WEISSBLATT

MEN'S CLUB
HAROLD GOLDSTEIN

president

SISTERHOOD

JANET PADDEN

president

PAST PRESIDENTS

SIMON SINGER

MURRAY SANDERS

JOSEPH COHEN

MORTON SKLAR

SAUL LERMAN ERIC REICH

HERMAN GOLDMAN

LOUIS KATE

LOUIS KATZ

Dr. Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185 Street New York, New York 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm:

It is my distinct privilege and honor to congratulate you on your assumption of the Presidency of Yeshiva.

Your new undertaking will require a lot of patience and mazel. May you be granted G-d's blessings. I look forward to your success.

Cordially yours,

RABBI SOLOMON ZEIDES

SZ/sf